
VILLAGE OF HILLBURN, NEW YORK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CABLE FRANCHISE RENEWAL AGREEMENT 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Hillburn will conduct 

a Public Hearing pursuant to New York State Village Law, on October 22, 2024 at 7:15PM, or as 

soon thereafter as can be heard in the Municipal Meeting Room of Village Hall located at 31 

Mountain Avenue, Hillburn, NY 10931.  Said public hearing is for a proposed cable franchise 

renewal agreement between the Village of Hillburn, New York and Verizon, New York, Inc. 

At the Public Hearing, any person may be heard in person, via teleconference or by prior 

submission of written comments regarding the proposed cable franchise renewal agreement between 

the Village of Hillburn, New York and Verizon, New York, Inc.  A complete copy of said proposed 

cable franchise renewal agreement is on file at the Village Clerk’s Office for inspection during 

normal business hours. 

To attend via teleconference, go to https://meet.goto.com/280459421, or by phone at  +1(646) 

749-3122 - Access Code: 280-459-421. 

 

Dated:  Hillburn, New York 

  October 2, 2024 

Robin G. Miele, Clerk-Treasurer 

     Village of Hillburn 

 

Terry Rice,  

Hillburn Village Attorney 

 

https://meet.goto.com/280459421

